
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Good afternoon Julia O'Connell, 

Hiep Nguyen on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, November 29, 2023 5:05 PM 
'Julia O'Connell' 
RE: Docket# 20230122 

CORRESPONDENCE 
11/29/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 06360-2023 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20230122-EI, and forwarding them 
to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you, 

'itlep .Njwy~ 
Commiss i on Deputy Cl e rk II 
Fl o rida Public Service Commi ss i on 
2540 Shumard Oa k Boul evard 
Ta l l ahassee , FL 32399 
Phone : (850 ) 413 - 6746 

From: juliaoc09=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <juliaoc09=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Julia 
O' Connell 
Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2023 4:58 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket# 20230122 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commissioners, 

Floridians need help with the rising cost of living; the cost of electricity is among one of 
those expenses. 
With the onset of winter, and the rising cost of electricity, many homeowners and renters are 
now being forced to use alternative sources of electricity for light and heat. Unfortunately, 
many times these sources include lanterns and candles which have been the cause of fires and 
the loss oflife. 
Please deny the rate hike for Tampa Electric. Allow the customers of TECO protection 
against these never ending rising rates. 
Sincerely, 
Julia L. O' Connell 
150 Whisper Ridge Dr. 
St. Augustine, FL 32092 

Please require TECO to file a more balanced cost of service study (12CP and 1113th AD) and 
ensure that Florida families are protected in the process. 

Sincerely, 
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Julia O’Connell 
150 Whisper Ridge Dr. 
St. Augustine FL, 32092-3780  

 

 




